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Staff Selection Commission 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Subject : Policy on change of Examination Centre 

 

 

 Candidates of various examinations to be conducted by 

Staff Selection Commission may please note that the 
Commission shall not entertain and accede to any request for 

change of examination centre, under any circumstances, 

w.e.f the Selection Post Examination to be held from 16th 
July, 2017.  This decision of the Commission may be noted 

and strictly complied by all candidates appearing in various 

examinations conducted by the Commission w.e.f. 16th July, 
2017.  

 

 
 
 

 

Under Secretary (P&P-I) 
30.6.2017 


